Summer Term Clubs

Dear Parents/Carers

Extra Curriculum Activities 

Listed below are the clubs, which will commence week beginning 3rd May 2022 and will finish on the 1st July.  (Please note, there are some dates of the clubs when they are not running due to staff training.) Please encourage your child to come along and respond to this letter by emailing the school office by Tuesday 3rd May 2022. In your response please state, your child’s name, year group, the club/s they would like to attend and who will be collecting them.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are interested in helping out with one of the clubs or would like to run your own club for the children please get in touch.

KS1 clubs finish at 4pm, KS2 clubs finish at 4:15pm, please arrive promptly to collect your child (ren).

	Monday 
	Tuesday
	Wednesday 
	Thursday 
	Friday 

	Athletics KS2 (Y3-Y6)

	KS2 - Brilliant Brushes and More 
Please send your child with £3 on the first day of the club to go towards the cost of the resources that will be used throughout the term. 
Tuesday 17th May -  no club due to staff training.

	KS2 Forest Schools
Club now Full 
	 Introduction to German (KS2) 
Thursday 5th May and 9th June – no club due to staff training. 
	Cricket Club (Year 4,5 and 6) run by Steph from Montague Academy. The club will run until May half term. 4 sessions, £5 per session = £20 for the term. 
Places are limited to 15 and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 

	
	KS1 Summer Arts and Crafts (R, Y 1 & Y2 )
Please send your child with £3 on the first day of the club to go towards the cost of the resources that will be used throughout the term.
Tuesday 17th May -  no club due to staff training.

	
	Multi skills club (R, Y 1 & Y2 ) 
Thursday 5th May and 9th June – no club due to staff training.
	

	Year 2 Invitation only Maths club 
Finishes at May Half term. 
	Year 6 Invitation only maths club  
Last session Tuesday 10th May 
	
	
	



If your child signs up to a club is it important that you understand it is a commitment for the whole term and they should attend each week.  If a child misses a session without a valid reason they will not be allowed to continue.  Only children who are on a club’s register will be able to take part, we cannot accommodate children watching on the side.  Please ensure you are on time to collect your child/ren.  If parents/carers are late on more than 3 occasions, then children will no longer be able to come to the club.  

Children should wear the school PE kit for after school activities – no home clothes please.  

